
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 2007-02-26 
 
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION  
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
 
 
Subject: Request Dismissal of Iqua Ltd., FCC ID: TUF-BHS-802 
 
We, Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp, would like to request dismissal of FCC 
ID: TUF-BHS-802 on behalf of our customer Headline Systems Inc.  The reason for this 
dismissal is that there was an error in the FCC ID that was propagated throughout all of 
their documentation, exhibits, report and subsequent grant.  This project will be 
resubmitted under a new FCC ID: TUFBHS-802 following this dismissal as the only 
change being made is subtraction of the “-“ which is a marking decision and does not 
affect compliance characteristics of the device. 
 
If there are any questions or concerns in this matter please feel free to contact us, thank 
you. 
 
 
Douglas Méndez 
 
 
Document Control Supervisor 
Bay Area Compliance Laboratories Corp. 
Email: bacl.regulatory@baclcorp.com 
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